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General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR)

Brites Security is aware of the change in data protection laws coming into effect on 25 May. As a result of
the GDPR we have reviewed all our relevant procedures and information, and revised them where necessary.
All our staff/Officers will be signing new declarations and returning to us.

Please note that anyone can opt out of receiving marketing information from us, such as this newsletter, by
unsubscribing at any time, however all relevant contacts will always continue to receive regulatory updates
and information as necessary. Most importantly, we will NEVER pass on any contact details of anyone or
any of our associates to any party other than those required for the purposes of our Regulatory function, and
we will NEVER under any circumstances sell any data or pass it on to any other party for marketing
purposes.

As a Security Services supplier,we will be taking the necessary steps to ensure that we are also GDPR
compliant; please remember that this includes gaining permission from our staff for you to share the
necessary data which includes some personal data, with us, and that in some circumstances we in turn are
required to share this with certain third parties such as regulators, but that we will never sell or share it with
any party unnecessarily and never for marketing purposes.

Please remember NEVER to send us copies of your’ identification documents or other documents which are
not specifically required by us, particularly if they contain any personal data.

Finally, we have a dedicated email address for any queries about data protection, which is
dataconroller@britessecuritysolution.com OR alternatively anyone can approach to Chris Moore for more
information.
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